
  

 

 

Greetings and peace! 

  

We have been alerted that several parishioners have received 

an email from someone posing as our pastor, Fr. Frank 

O’Rourke, requesting the purchase of gift cards to be given 

directly to someone else.  If you receive one of these 

requests, please delete it immediately.  This is a 

scam. Unfortunately, it is one of numerous email and phone scams that request monetary help, 

supposedly for a trusted friend or family member.   

  

To protect yourself from being the victim of a similar scam, the Consumer Protection Agency 

advocates speaking directly to the friend or family member who appears to be asking for 

money.  Ten helpful tips for avoiding fraud are available here on their website.  To verify the 

legitimacy of a request from any of our parish clergy, you may call the church office at 704-364-

5431. 

  

May God bless and guide you in your generosity and compassion.  

In peace, 

 Claudia Jones Goppold 

Business Manager 

Saint Gabriel Catholic Church 

  

 

  

   

 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001SFlKEobr96IJU-5F-2DYjzj-5Fb3s7b0a608YFuUqeEaCNuSS-5FqJSwkoAaCRPyCWof-5FGJRvGADX-5FLlnXdP5mKKHbAcWjGLxsgP6Wl-5FbqOQ1Ed6uryt7TOFLTqzzTrda405VfY28DMhcRYXLh5SYxrXzYlqwjoaFZ0es9MJZZaOqitIyRCHyKM-2DAU5yphwXH-5F5HIPd-2DCYpwwu2rmvgR22glt8Fz6Q-3D-3D-26c-3DdrcsO0Hq3FTSSAESwneiviDWnhBlf8mWyLtDBMBJ90SeUZeIzesU8A-3D-3D-26ch-3D1P7uzvM5oJbYuIKnHIq1tvqh-2DOOlYmtSACQ52-5F4ludrxVply-5FmzcEg-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=QvQrCjPtO9cKGOfGYlNgXQ&r=7DNzCefDY6XuuTpXj-563QpLsyYJ7soIJYB5QFHAV7M&m=ftxqBBc5lP6zDS0-DThrXxclWhts8GzcJ9z9kbEyURU&s=vnAhR06njXEk2TJtjREXVo74203_lf3dSQwzgjR320A&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001SFlKEobr96IJU-5F-2DYjzj-5Fb3s7b0a608YFuUqeEaCNuSS-5FqJSwkoAaCSoeqclN3hbCRoTCHKk9eUC9mm-5FTuTDDUJ5pX6yjbD7PYeEWPnJTgy3rmyS-2D5yyD0tGIeovttCOarPWbhOZYNnZ43ofFbvqbGpijd2YMtFSs-26c-3DdrcsO0Hq3FTSSAESwneiviDWnhBlf8mWyLtDBMBJ90SeUZeIzesU8A-3D-3D-26ch-3D1P7uzvM5oJbYuIKnHIq1tvqh-2DOOlYmtSACQ52-5F4ludrxVply-5FmzcEg-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=QvQrCjPtO9cKGOfGYlNgXQ&r=7DNzCefDY6XuuTpXj-563QpLsyYJ7soIJYB5QFHAV7M&m=ftxqBBc5lP6zDS0-DThrXxclWhts8GzcJ9z9kbEyURU&s=nMYUKX-TVDWAXSGkE6PqSBHj32A6SzzcsHr1C2QIVbg&e=

